Cefnogi Busnesau yng Ngwynedd Supporting Businesses in Gwynedd





CYNGOR GWYNEDD COUNCIL

Gwynedd Business Support Bulletin 01.05.2021

Let's have a safe and successful Bank Holiday weekend

This is the first Bank Holiday since outdoor hospitality and all shops have reopened and travel restrictions between Wales and England have been eased. It's a huge step as Wales moves into Alert Level 3 on Monday, 3 May 2021.

If you're open this weekend, everyone at Gwynedd Council wishes you every success and is grateful for everything you've done to date to keep your staff, customers and our communities safe. But please remember, Coronavirus hasn't gone away, so let's work together to keep us on course for a good summer.

As lockdown measures continue to ease, stay vigilant and make sure your COVID-secure measures, as well as other health and safety measures, are in place to protect workers, customers and the community as a whole.

Gwynedd Press Release: Public urged to remain vigilant over Bank Holiday Weekend

Local authority leaders and healthcare staff are urging the public to be vigilant to prevent a rise in the number of COVID cases in our communities. To read the press release in full, go to:

Alert level 3: summary

Summary of what you must do and what is open at high risk alert level 3.

https://gov.wales/alert-level-3-summary

Health and Safety Executive (HSE): Key points to consider for businesses reopening in Wales

The following workplace controls remain unchanged:

- Social distancing https://bit.ly/32ZliUg
- Adequate ventilation https://bit.ly/331V44D
- Frequent cleaning https://bit.ly/3e3C1gv
- Good hand hygiene https://bit.ly/2Sc8FEh

Checklists

Updated checklists are available in poster format to support the Guidance for Tourism and Hospitality businesses, which outline the key measures you should implement to keep your staff, customers and visitors safe.

- Social Distancing: https://bit.ly/2QDC8GJ
- Hygiene: https://bit.ly/3aKdafJ

Keeping Records – all hospitality premises, licensed and non-licensed https://bit.ly/3aL7fqG

REMEMBER: In all hospitality premises, licensed and non-licensed, it is mandatory to collect contact information for all staff and adults (over 18) customers or visitors. In the case of a group, it is compulsory to collect details from everyone, not just the person making the booking. To comply, you need to collect names, contact telephone numbers and a record of the date, arrival time, and retain this information securely for 21 days.

Latest advice

For the latest advice, guidelines and materials to keep your staff and customers safe, go to:

https://gov.wales/staying-safe-at-work

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/

Visit Wales News

There is more information available in Visit Wales' latest bulletin, go to:

http://bit.ly/VisitWalesNews30Apr2021

More useful information is available from:

Gwynedd Council – Business Support

https://www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/businesscovid19 https://twitter.com/BusnesGwynedd

Gwynedd Business Network

https://www.gwyneddbusnes.net/ https://twitter.com/gwyneddbusnes

Business Wales

https://businesswales.gov.wales/coronavirus-advice/https://twitter.com/businesswales

Busnes@llandrillomenai

https://www.facebook.com/BusnesatLlandrilloMenai/postshttps://twitter.com/busnesLLM

FSB Wales

https://twitter.com/FSB Wales

Visit Wales

https://twitter.com/VisitWalesBiz

Register to receive the latest news https://bit.ly/3jeVr1A

If you've got a question or need some advice please e-mail busnes@gwynedd.llyw.cymru